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LANCELIN  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
 

 Dear Parents and Friends 

 

Well we are at the end of semester 1 2019 already! Thank you to the students who have worked 

really hard over the past term, the teachers, who always do an outstanding job and the           

community for your ongoing support of our school. 

 

SEMESTER 1 REPORTS 

The Kindergarten students will be receiving their first school report today. The Pre Primary—Year 

6 students will have to wait until Monday 1st July , when their reports will go home. Please take 

the time to read your report with Mum, Dad, Nanna, Pop or your special someone as it is really 

something to be proud of. Whether it be academic, behaviour, sporting or social we celebrate 

successes big and small at Lancelin Primary and it has been a joy to read such positive          

comments in the reports. 

 

YEAR 5/6 ASSEMBLY 

Well, what a show we had on Wednesday 19th June when the year 5/6 class wowed us with their 

adaptation of “The Bugalugs Bum Thief”. It had the audience in fits of laughter and we could tell 

that you all had such fun performing ! Its amazing your confidence to be able to put on such a 

well polished performance. Thank you to Mrs Campbell and Mrs Skoglund for working hard with 

the students on their item, it was hilarious! 

 

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH 

Congratulations  to our Head Boy, Angus McLean for his Aussie of the Month award that was    

presented at the assembly last week. I was very proud to be able to present him with his pen, 

certificate and badge and he has certainly shown that he is a fantastic role model in our school. 

Well done Angus! 

 

CARNIVALS, CARNIVALS,CARNIVALS! 

We have had some very keen participants in some sport carnivals over the term, from a wild and 

wet Interschool X Country in Gingin, to glorious sunshine in Jurien, for the netball and soccer  

carnivals. The students have wowed, both on and off the field with some terrific performances 

and outstanding behaviour. You are a pleasure to take out of school as you always represent our 

School with pride and good sportsmanship. Thank you to Ms Collins for organising these          

carnivals as we get the opportunity to participate in multiple events amongst a variety of         

districts, which makes for very healthy competition! We have a few students heading off to     

Dandaragan next Friday for another Xcountry carnival. Good luck, I hope you have a great time!  

 

PJ DAY 

The student council have organised PJ Day on Thursday 4th July, where the students are           

encouraged to wear their PJ’s to school for a gold coin donation. The money raised will go to the 

Perth Children’s Hospital. I think being able to wear your PJ’s all day is great practice for the 

school holidays! 

 

TERM DATES 

Speaking of holidays Term 2 concludes on Friday 5th July and the students return on:  

Tuesday 23rd July  as Monday is a School Development Day (Pupil Free Day). 

 

Enjoy time with your families on the holidays, and we look forward to seeing you ready for Term 

3. 

Warm regards 

Jemma 



LANCELIN  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
 

REMINDER: EARLY CLOSE EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 2.30PM  

  

Student of the Month 

Sienna Dawe, Shaylah Munn, Connor 

McLean, Lilly Harris-Ralls, Greg Hill, Archer 

Price, Pepper Furse and Jonah Temby 

Congratulations to 

our Aussie of the 

Month,  

Angus McLean 

*********************************************************** 

Hockey  

27.06.2019 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

 

 
 

Tracey’s Horse Riding 
 

July Residential Camps 
 

We are holding a 4 day & a 2 day camp catering for beginners & riders with  

horses and ponies to suit. 

2 ridden lessons per day, evening  activities and all meals included.  

Children may attend 1 day. 

 

Week 1: Saturday July 17th—Tuesday July 9th 

 

Week 2: Wednesday July 17th—Thursday July 18th 

 

Phone: 0417 182 200 Tracey Coussens 

We would like to thank everyone 

who bought in Earn and Learn 

stickers to the school, we certainly 

appreciate the students, staff and 

c o m m u n i t y  m e m b e r s  f o r             

supporting us. We look forward to 

updating you on the equipment we 

receive once the tallies have been 

completed. 

We are now open for Kindy               

enrolments for 2020! 

Enrolment packs are available at the 

front office, on the Lancelin Primary 

School website or you can call and 

have a copy emailed. 

Please note when replying to school 

absent texts, please include Students 

Name,  date of absence as well as 

the reason for                                                   

absence. 

Don’t forget Wear Your PJ’s to School Day on 

Thursday  4th July. Gold Coin Donation with 

funds raised going to  Perth Children's     
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